
Santa Ana Unified School District 

Educational Services 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Pursuant to Education Code §42605, the Santa Ana Unified School District Board of 

Education Hereby Gives Notice that a Public Hearing will be held as follows: 

 

TOPIC OF HEARING: 

 

Review of Statement of 2023-24 Assurance for Pupil Textbooks 

and Instructional Materials per Education Code Sections 60119 

and 60422 and the Williams Legislation  

Effective January 1, 2005 
 

 

Educational Services, Deputy Superintendent 

SANTA ANA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT – 2nd Floor 

1601 E. Chestnut Avenue 

Santa Ana, California 92701 

 
After the Public Hearing, the Santa Ana Unified School District Board of Education 

   will adopt Resolution 23/24-3534 Assuring Availability of Textbooks and Instructional 

Materials for the 2023-24 School Year 

 

 HEARING DATE: Tuesday, September 26, 2023 
 

 TIME: Approximately 6:00 p.m. 
 

 LOCATION: Santa Ana Unified School District Office 

  Board Room 

  1601 E. Chestnut Avenue 

  Santa Ana, CA 92701 
 

 FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION CONTACT: 

 

  Lorraine M. Perez, Ed.D., Deputy Superintendent   

  Educational Services  

  (714) 558-5523 


